
Dear Parents/Carers  
  
Here we are at the end of another academic school year ! I would like to thank all our pupils, parents 
and carers for what has been another fantastic year. Reports went out to parents last week and I am 
sure you will be pleased with the progress your children have made during this academic year.   If you 
have any queries please contact the school office.  
 
Without the support from families we would not have the opportunity to work with your  children. I, along 
with teaching and support staff have enjoyed watching your children grow and develop both  
academically, socially and emotionally throughout the school year.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank our brilliant team of teachers and support staff who work at 
New Delaval and for the work they do to support our children in school. 
 
Staff and children would also like to wish our Year 6 pupils all the very best for their journey into  
secondary education.  Year 6 have been a fantastic year group they have worked extremely hard all 
through the year and coped amazingly well with SATs, showing maturity beyond their years.  We will 
miss them but they are ready to embrace and enjoy secondary life.   
 
New Build 
 
Building work should be completed before the children return to school after the summer break, we will 
contact parents via our text messaging service on 3rd September to confirm details of how  
parents, carers and children will enter school.  
 
ICT NAACE Award 
 
I am delighted to inform you that New Delaval Primary school have been awarded an ICT NAACE 
award this is awarded to schools who have  shown a good use of technology to support teaching,  
learning in school. A big thank you to our ICT Lead, Mrs Horne who worked tirelessly to achieve this  
accreditation.  
 
Thank you once again for your support, have a lovely safe summer break and let’s hope the sun  
continues to shine. 
 
Finally, please remember we have two teacher training days at the beginning of the Autumn term so 
children will return to school on Wednesday 4th September at 8:45am.    
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Holiday or Closure Date on which school 
will close  

Date on which school will 
reopen 

Summer Holiday 2019  Friday 19th July  Wednesday 4th September  

October Mid Term Holiday 
2019  

Friday 25th October  Tuesday 5th November  

Teacher Training Day  Monday 4th November  Tuesday 5th November  

Christmas/New Year   Friday 20th December  Monday 6th January 2020   

Spring Mid Term Holiday 
2020  

Friday 14th February  Monday 24th February 
2020 

Easter 2020 Friday 3 April 2020 Monday 20th April 2020 

 

Holiday Dates 
2019/2020 

 Summer Fayre  
Thursday 4th July 2019  

 
A big thank you to parents, carers  

and the  local community  
we raised  

 

£1436.26 
 Thank you ! 


